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Dear Inspectors,

I would like to record my dismay and disbelieve at the National Grid's response to the
Examining Authority's written questions in which they have made it clear that they do not
intend to show up at the Issue Specifix Hearing 1 and 2. I am afraid it is this kind of
behaviour that is making many of us feel that we no longer live in a democatic society
where companies can be held to account for their actions. It is obvious that National Grid
are trying to slip in their development plans under the radar of the SPR application.
Despite the name National Grid does not appear to work in that National interest. We
would ask that the Planning Inspectors enlist the help of the Secretary of State to insit that
National Grid attend the hearings and answer the questions raised, in particular questions
1.0.16 and 1.0.17 with reference to all six additional energy projects that are proposed.

Thank you for all your hard work examining these proposals.

Yours faithfully

Louise Fincham
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